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Date Title Action proposed Action Taken Progress 
Status 

01/07/22 Adult Social 
Care -
Performance & 
Transformation 
Road Map 

1) Whilst recognising the importance of personal 
choice, that intelligent use is made of resources 
and technology to ensure that social care is 
provided efficiently, unnecessary travel is 
limited, and continuity of care improves. 

Contracts with providers ensure that travel times 
and payment for travel is built into the provision 
requested. It is in the providers own interest, in 
terms of their business model, to ensure efficiency 
in terms of booking care by area and time wherever 
possible. The contracts also require contingency 
from providers to ensure continuity of care in 
response to emergencies wherever possible. 

Ongoing 

2) That Adult Social Care performance is 
considered by the Panel on a regular basis and 
that the performance data is supported by 
appropriate context to enable effective 
comparisons to be made. 

Performance data has been refined and improved. 
The performance team has agreed to provide the 
panel with performance data for SCC on a quarterly 
basis, as requested, but comparative data is only 
published on an annual basis. 

In progress 

3) That, as soon as possible, the Chief Officer 
Employment Panel appoints a permanent 
Executive Director for Wellbeing (DASS) that is 
willing to commit to the city.  

The recruitment process has started, and the final 
interview round will conclude this on 20th 
September. 

In progress 

01/09/22 Review of 
Community & 
Mental Health 
Services 

1) That the timetable outlining the key milestones 
for the review of community and mental health 
services is circulated to the Panel to enable the 
identification of appropriate meetings at which 
the HOSP can be updated on developments. 

An update will be provided in advance of the 20 
October HOSP meeting. 

 

  


